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Change in the holding of Nurminen Logistics
Plc’s shares

Nurminen Logistics Plc  Stock Exchange Release July, 27, 2022, at 10.15 am

Following the decision taken at the Annual General Meeting held on April 11, 2022, Nurminen Logistics
Plc has transferred 133,078 shares to the members of the Board of Directors for remuneration on July 27,
2022.

Following the decision of the Annual General Meeting, 50% of the annual remuneration of the members
of the Board of Directors is paid in company shares. After the transfer, the company holds 65,262 own

shares.

The decisions of the Annual General Meeting were announced in a stock exchange release on April 11,
2022.

Nurminen Logistics Plc

For more information, please contact Olli Pohjanvirta, CEO and president, Nurminen Logistics Plc, tel.
+358 40 900 6977, olli.pohjanvirta@nurminenlogistics.com
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Nurminen Logistics is a Finnish listed company established in 1886. The company offers high-
quality rail transport, terminal, and multimodal solutions between Asia and Europe and in the
Nordic and Baltic countries.
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